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PEDESTRIAN HYBRID 
BEACON CROSSWALK

W Davis Blvd
84

PROJECT  DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation is conducting a Pedestrian Improvements Project 
on State Road (S.R.) 84/Davis Boulevard at the Rich King Memorial Greenway Trail crossing. The 
improvements include adding a new Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon Signal with a detectable warning 
device at the existing pedestrian crossing. Additional work includes fiber, lighting, signing and 
pavement markings within the project limits. The construction will take place in early Summer 
2024 during daytime and nighttime/overnight hours.

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, motorists should expect intermittent daytime and nighttime/overnight 
lane closures. Motorists are asked to exercise caution and reduce their speed while driving 
through the work zone. The construction schedule may change due to weather or other 
unexpected conditions.

Lee County

SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS
S.R. 84 (Davis Boulevard) at Rich King Memorial Greenway Trail Crossing

Financial Project Identification 
(FPID) No. 449140-1

PROJECT COST
$783,000

PROJECT START
Early Summer 2024

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Fall 2024

CONTACT INFORMATION
Bryn Parsons
Community Outreach Specialist
239-985-7864
bryn.parsons@dot.state.fl.us


